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EDB Committee

From: Keani N. Rawlins
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 7:39 PM
To: EDB Committee
Subject: FW: Wailuku Civic Center

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: John Naylor <jdancer@kula.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 2:08 PM 
To: Keani N. Rawlins <Keani.Rawlins@mauicounty.us>; Mike.Molina@co.maui.hi.us; 
mayors.office@mauicounty.gov 
Subject: Wailuku Civic Center 
 
Aloha Mayor & Council Members 
 
I believe it is prudent to take another look at the Wailuku Civic Center. Originally, it was all 
about increasing parking. 
I read in The Maui News some time ago that additional parking in the new format is 
minimal and the cost per additional parking space was astronomical.  
There is no doubt, that Maui County and Wailuku have many concerns and the budget to 
address these issues is limited. We have a new Administration and a new Council; let’s let 
them take another look at the Wailuku Community Center before committing limited 
resources to something that while nice to have, may not in fact be a priority at this time. I 
believe a much higher priority’s are homelessness & affordable housing. 
 
Sincerely, 
John Naylor 
 
 


